Draft PAA Bill_a

Cind!-Joz Balie _

From: Laura Bezuidenhout <laurabez12@gmail.com>
Sent: 08 February 2018 09:23 AM

To: Cindy-Joy Balie

Subject: PAA amendment

Categories: SCOAG

Congratulations on evolving so constructively and so masterfully the mandate of the SAI of South Africa,
the Auditor-General! It is high time for accountability and consequences to become an integral part of
public service audit outcomes. This can only bode exceptionally well for our young democracy. This
development is a welcome ray of light in an otherwise rather bleak current reality of my beloved South
Africa. It will no doubt in time address the ordinary citizen's perception/ complaint that The AGSA has no
teeth. The solution is smart, elegant and highly progressive. Thank You! Please continue to keep up the
good work and fight the good fight.

Sincerely

Laura L Bez - Tshwane, Gauteng.



